
 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:  Public Notice 

 

FROM: Professional Services Contracting Office 

 

DATE:  April 13, 2016 

 

RE: RESPONDING FIRMS:  S-175-16 – I-26 Widening MM 85 to MM 101 
 

The following firms have responded to the referenced March 23, 2016 South Carolina Business 

Opportunities Advertisement: 

 

CDM Smith, Inc. 

Civil Engineering Consulting Services, 

Mead & Hunt, Inc. 

Michael Baker International, Inc. 

Stantec Consulting Services, Inc. 

STV, Inc. 

Transystems Corporation 

 
For questions, please contact the SCDOT Contracting Officers, Wendy Hollingsworth, at (803) 

737-0746 or via email at Hollingswg@scdot.org. 
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